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Bellevue CSD Referendum Information: 
Parents Matter and Your Vote Matters 

A quick reminder to all parents that the Bellevue CSD Referendum is on 
Tuesday, March 7, 2023. The district is encouraging everyone to vote, 

including the parents of our students PK-12. More information about the 
referendum from the district can be found at the following website, along 

with a general overview presented below:

http://www.bellevue.k12.ia.us/bondlandingpage

Stakeholders can vote on election day (March 7) from 7 AM to 8 PM at the 
Bellevue Community Center, 1700 State Street in Bellevue (or in-person at 

the Jackson County Auditor's Office from 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM through 
March 6)

What’s Different This Time? 

See what’s different this time in the district’s approach to the elementary 
school and other facilities in the information below:

Vote on Tuesday, March 7 

The Weekly Comet 
From Dr. Tom Meyer, Superintendent of the Bellevue Community School District 

Believe In The Blue! Believe In Bellevue!
Upcoming Events, 
Early Dismissals, 
and “No School” 

Days 

• March 7 - Bellevue 
CSD Special 
Election for 
Bellevue 
Elementary School - 
Polls open from      
7 AM  - 8 PM

• March 8 & 9 - 
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences; 2-
Hour Early 
Dismissal 

• March 10 - No 
School

• March 22 - 2-Hour 
Early Dismissal for 
Students - Teacher 
Professional 
Learning

• April 7-11 - No 
School for 
Students - Spring 
Break; Teacher 
Professional 
Learning on April 
11

• April 26 - 2-Hour 
Early Dismissal for 
Students - Teacher 
Professional 
Learning

• May 27 - Bellevue 
HS Graduation - 
4:00

http://www.bellevue.k12.ia.us/bondlandingpage
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